
EASTER SPRINT 

PUKEKOHE PARK 
OUR ANNUAL EASTER SPRINT IS ON AGAIN AT PUKEKOHE PARK RACEWAY, ON 
EASTER SUNDAY, 5th APRIL 2015.  THE EVENT THIS YEAR WILL BE RUN ON THE 
OLD CIRCUIT LAYOUT, UTILISING THE FULL BACK STRAIGHT.  SEE THE EVENT 

SUPPLEMENTARY REGULATIONS FOR DETAILS. 

 

ALL YOU NEED TO RUN IN THIS EVENT IS FIRSTLY, CURRENT MEMBERSHIP OF 
SCCNZ OR ANOTHER MOTORSPORT NZ-AFFILIATED CLUB AND SECONDLY, A CAR 

AND YOUR PERSONAL SAFETY GEAR WHICH COMPLIES WITH MOTORSPORT’S 
SCHEDULE “A” OR IF THE CAR HAS A CERTIFICATE OF DESCRIPTION (CoD), TO 

SCHEDULE “AA” AND LASTLY, A MOTORSPORT NZ COMPETITION LICENCE. 

  

LIKE LAST YEAR, WE WILL BE RUNNING GRIDS FOR CARS IN THE DUAL CAR 
SPRINT FORMAT.  UNFORTUNATELY, WE HAVE BEEN FORCED TO INCREASE THE 
BASIC ENTRY FEE FOR THE EVENT TO $160, DUE TO BIG INCREASES IN FEES AND 

CHARGES IMPOSED ON ALL CLUBS RUNNING EVENTS, BY MOTORSPORT NZ.  
ALSO, IN ORDER TO INSULATE THE CLUB AGAINST THE POSSIBILITY OF A LOW 

ENTRY FOR THE EVENT, ENTRIES RECEIVED AFTER 22nd MARCH 2015 WILL 
ATTRACT AN EXTRA $30 SURCHARGE. 

 

ENTRY FORMS, SUPPLEMENTARY REGULATIONS AND AN ENTRY INFORMATION 
GUIDE FOR DRIVERS (ANNEX A), WILL BE  AVAILABLE ON OUR WEBSITE AT 
www.sccnz.co.nz  AS DOWNLOADS.  THE CLUB SECRETARY WILL ALSO HAVE 
COPIES. PLEASE READ ANNEX A TO THE SUPPLEMENTARY REGULATIONS 

CAREFULLY – DETAILS HAVE CHANGED FROM LAST YEAR………. 

 

GET YOUR ENTRY IN EARLY, AS WE CAN ONLY 

ACCEPT 50 ENTRIES IN TOTAL FOR THIS EVENT 

AND WE CANNOT ACCEPT ENTRIES ON THE DAY.     

http://www.sccnz,co,nz/

